

University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

July -September

Correspondence 1947

8-28-1947

08/28/1947 Letter from Lewiston Playgrounds

Pauline Marcous Lewiston Playgrounds

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-1947-07-09

Recommended Citation

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence 1947 at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in July -September by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.

Lewiston Playgrounds Lewiston, Maine August 28, 1947

Mayor Louis P. Gagne City Building Lewiston, Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

On behalf of the several hundred children who patronize the playgrounds, the supervisors, and myself, I sincerely thank you for all you have done to make our season more enjoyable.

Your kindness is sincerely appreciated.

Very truly yours, Juline Marcour

Pauline Marcous

Playground Director

PM/pk